

GOVERNMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF MOLDOVA ACADEMY OF PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION

Dear Mr. Jan PASTWA,

On behalf of the Academy of Public Administration of the Republic of Moldova, I express my sincere congratulations and good wishes on the occasion of the 25th anniversary since the founding of the National School of Public Administration.

This anniversary is a very special opportunity to appreciate the achievements and to express our respect to the teaching staff and the employees, who by their high professionalism and devotion train quality specialists for the country.

Experience proves that significant achievements can be obtained only through joint efforts of the entire state official body, scientists and specialists in the field. The country needs a trained and open-minded administrative body to acquire and promote the values and principles of democratic administrations.

We are confident that the National School of Public Administration, which you have the honor to preside, is not only a stage in the training, but also a school of life that follows the path in achieving the reforms, facing the challenges of the contemporary world, and bringing a considerable contribution to the strengthening of the Polish administration.

We wish you to maintain the leading role on the course of progress and obtain achievements in the future as well.

Appreciating the true value of the work you are doing, I express my confidence that fruitful collaboration, experience and professionalism will be at the basis of our further joint actions.

I wish you endeavor and great success in this extremely important, interesting and

